
                                04/13/2020 
 
I hope that everyone is doing well during this 
pandemic. West Walker Sportsman’s Club remains 
closed per the Governors Executive Order, which 
has been extended to April 30.  
 
The club is closed to both Charters and 
Associates. We will not hold a Charter meeting 
in April. Nor will we be putting out a 
Newsletter for April. The banquet for winter 
league and archery will be rescheduled.  
 
The big gun raffle ticket was drawn, the winner 
was #257, Robert Kemp. 
 
Stay safe and vigilant. 
 
Mike Kowalski 
President of WWSC 

 


